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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment
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Commenter Info:
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1504 S Glendale Ave
Sioux Falls SD, 57105
Email: slnak694@gmail.com  Phone:

Comments :
After reading through the draft, I support the increase from 5 to 15% for the category
encompassing electric vehicle charging infrastructure. Out of all the categories available, this
increase will have the largest impact on the everyday South Dakotan. These are changes we all
will see. In the coming years there will be more and more electric vehicles on the market, and
getting an early start in the infrastructure to support them will prove to be largely beneficial. A
South Dakotan with a vehicle, should be able to visit and experience any part of our state,
regardless of whether that vehicle is a fossil fuel or an electric vehicle, and the increase in
funding to that category should help ensure that.
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